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February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students 

 

SKI TRIP 2024 - PILA, ITALY 

 
With the ski trip to Italy fast approaching, I would like you to invite you to attend a voluntary 
meeting on Monday 26th February at 6pm. During this meeting we will clarify the logistics around the 
trip, outline final travel details, luggage and equipment information. You will be given the 
opportunity to raise any questions.  
 
Could you bring both passports and GHIC medical cards to the meeting, link provided if required: 
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-
card-ghic/ 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries regarding the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S Hallam 
Director of Learning 
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